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Please consider supporting Senate Bill 576. Among the diverse disability community, 

many must decide how they can contribute to being in the workforce, without being 

penalized for having a disability. They, too, deserve the right to have a career and 

becoming a tax paying contributing member of society.  

 

Please consider passing this bill. 

Thank you. 

 

 


